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Peace Christian Reformed Church 
Menno, SD 

January 16, 2022 
 
 

Organist     Alita Guthmiller 

Welcome & Announcements  Rev. Jerry Buwalda 

Call to Worship – responsive – on screen 

Invocation 

* Greeting from God 

* Greeting One Another 

* Opening Hymn:  The Great I AM (on screen only) 

Special Music:  Fergen Family – Chris, Alana and Isaac 

God’s Will for Our Lives:  Romans 13:8-14 

* Hymn:  Blue #226  “Not Unto Us, O Lord of Heaven”  v. 1,3,4 

Congregational Prayer followed by the Lord's Prayer 

Offering Plate -- by the Exit in the back of the sanctuary, for the General Fund 
 Separate marked offering plate for the Alpha Center 
 

* Hymn:  Blue # 298  “I Will Extol Thee, O My God”  v. 1-3 

Scripture:  2 Corinthians 5:16-21 

Sermon:   God’s Hospitality 

Prayer 

*Hymn:  Blue #315  “O Worship the King, All-Glorious Above”  v. 1,3 

* Apostles Creed 

* Benediction                                   

 *Closing Hymn:  Blue #493  “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow” 

 

 *Please stand if able 

 



 

 

Today/This Week: 
January 16 – Worship, 9:30 a.m./Sunday School 

Annual meeting after morning services 
January 19 - Women’s Bible Study, 10 a.m. 
 Evening Ladies Bible Study, 7 p.m. 
 Men’s Bible Study, 7 p.m. 
 

Upcoming: 
January 23 – Worship, 9:30 a.m./Sunday School, Rev. Bill Weber 
January 26 - Women’s Bible Study, 10 a.m. 
 Evening Ladies Bible Study, 7 p.m. 

Consistory Meeting, 7:30 p.m. 
January 30 – Youth Group in evening 
  
January 9:  Attendance – 68; Offering - $1666 General Fund 

ANNUAL MEETING:  The Annual Meeting will be TODAY after church services.  
We will be electing two elders and one deacon. 
 
For Elder, we will elect two:  Henry Bender, Phil Neuharth, Mark Schaeffer. 
For Deacon, we will elect one:  Brent Haberman, Philip Neuharth. 
 
Thank you to Wesley Schaeffer and Doug Schaeffer as retiring elders and thank 
you to Paul Schaeffer as retiring deacon.  Also, thank you to Ashley Neuharth as 
retiring Sunday school superintendent. 
 
Men’s Bible Study:  There will be a men’s bible study on Wednesdays 
at 7:00 p.m. 
 
COLLECTION:  There will be a separate marked offering plate in the back again 
today for the Alpha Center. 
 
POINSETTIAS:  Anyone that donated a poinsettia can take them home. 
 
SUMMER HOUSING NEEDED:  Levi Kuipers, from Edgerton, MN and a first year 
service tech student at NDSCS in Wahpeton, ND will be starting his internship at 
C&B in Freeman on March 5. 

He is looking for accommodations for 8 weeks while he is working in 
Freeman.  He is looking into all possible options.  If you have any leads on 



rentals or know of someone who would be willing to host a student for short 
term, we’d greatly appreciate your help.  

A little background info: Levi was born in Platte, SD in June 2002.  He 
has lived in Edgerton since August of 2008.  He graduated from Southwest MN 
Christian HS May 2021.  He participated in Platte SERVE and got to know some 
Menno area youth over the last several years.  

For a list of references or to provide info on leads please contact Levi at 
605.592.6115 or his dad Marv Kuipers at 507.236.5368 or his mom Kendra 
Kuipers at 507.227.0488 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


